
	

The purpose of LaRue County Schools is to inspire all students to achieve success by 
empowering staff to provide innovative learning experiences where every individual achieves 
his/her post-secondary goals in a partnership with family, school, and community. 
	

	
	
	
	
 
July	29,	2020	
	
Dante	Harootunian	
Freedom	from	Religion	Foundation	
PO	Box	750	
Madison,	WI	53701-0750	
	
Dear	Mr.	Harootunian,	
	
I	am	writing	in	response	to	your	letter	dated	July	13,	2020.		At	this	time,	LaRue	
County	Public	Schools	is	focused	on	our	Return	to	School	Plan	for	2020-2021,	with	
particular	consideration	given	to	issues	related	to	COVID-19.		To	that	end,	we	have	
suspended	the	public	use	of	our	facilities	during	the	pandemic.		Accordingly,	the	
LaRue	County	Ministerial	Association	will	not	be	renting	LCPS	facilities	at	this	time.	
	
	
Sincerely,	

	
David	L.	Raleigh,	Superintendent	
	


